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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for October 2024 is located on the Member Page.  Listed 
below are its content headings.  For a more complete example of a 
Newsletter, please see the issue of May 2024 provided on this Home 
Page.   

 

  

 The Future Is Rushing at Us 

  More Opportunities Are Coming 

  Our Election of Officers for 2025 Is Coming 

 New Charts Are Available for You 

 Member Mutual Assistance 

 Ask Jeanie 

 Opportunities 4U: Two WVGS Collections 

 Research Tip: The Works of Annette K. Burgert 

 For Your Reference 


